
 

Consultation on the Draft Admissions Policy for Frome Vale Academy 2024/25 
 
Admissions authorities are required to consult on their admission arrangements whenever a change 
to the arrangements are proposed, or if no changes are proposed, every 7 years.  As such the Cabot 
Learning Federation is consulting on the admissions arrangements for Frome Vale Academy, for 
students joining from September 2024.   
 
The consultation period will run from 22nd November2022 to 19th January 2023 
 
The academy is not proposing any changes to the Admissions Policy. It is being consulted on as it has 
not been under consultation for the preceding 7 years. 
 
A copy of the full draft policy can be found below. 
 
Any comments on or objections to the proposals can be made during the stated period to Wendy 
Hellin, Corporate Services Assistant for the Cabot Learning Federation.  The email address for 
correspondence is wendy.hellin@clf.uk or in writing to Wendy Hellin, Federation House, King’s Oak 
Academy, Brook Road, Bristol, BS15 4JT.    
 
 
 
Wendy Hellin 
Cabot Learning Federation 
 

 

 

 

 


